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Shortsville Residents 
Winter Parking Notice
The Shortsville Board of Trustees reminds 
the public that during the winter months that 
parking on village streets is NOT 
ALLOWED. Also please remove garbage 
cans and recycle bins off of sidewalks so 
plow can properly clear the roads. This will 
be enforced from November 1, 2020 to 
April 1, 2021 between the hours of midnight 
and 7:00a.m. whether there is snow or not.

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday!

Boy Scouts selling Wreaths

Boy Scouts will be selling Wreaths at the
Caboose in Machester starting the  Nov 27th,
the Friday after Thanksgiving Day. They will 
be sold until they are gone.

If you would like to pre order for delivery you can 
call Bill Lawerance at 585-233-6330 and they will
be delivered that weekend.     

Scouting for Food
Scouting for Food will be different this year. Due to COVID the Scouts 
have been guidelines to not go door to door. However the Scouts will
have the Food Collection Trailer setup the entire month of October and 
November and will also be collecting Saturday November 7th at the 
local stores of Bliss and Dollar General.

No Snowmobiles on village sidewalks & roads
Please keep to the trailsCitzen Hose Company’s

Turkey & Ham Party

All winners will be announced on Facebook 
and notified by telephone. Due to COVID there 

will be NO in-person drawing this year.
Contact any member or phone at 

(585)-289-4485 and leave a message

You can also request tickets through 
our facebook page @ShortsvilleFireDept

Please visit us  at www.shortsvilleCarnival.org

Monday Nov 9th 2020
Shortsville Fire House
pre-sale tickets only! THE LEAF MACHINE will pick up raked leaves at the roadside

by 8:00am weather permitting. DO NOT PUT IN ROAD.

Grass & Brush

THE DPW will pick up Christmas trees that are curbside. 
NO PLASTIC BAGS OR TREE STANDS

Reminder from our Firemen
PLEASE: keep the fire hydrants near you free of snow.
If you have a hydrant near your property and cannot clear it please 
call the Fire department at 289-4485. If the hydrant is leaking or 
broken call the Village Hall at 289-6104

Please see attached flier for the 911 sign up

Winter Parking enforced Nov 1, 2020 to April 1, 2021


